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As a serving Head Teacher, also within a Wolverhamp-
ton school, I enjoy being part of the Governing Board 
at Whitgreave Primary School. I think that it is very 

important that the Governing Board support and      
challenge the School Leadership, in order to ensure 
that the children receive the very best education. 

School improvement is at the very heart of driving the 
school forward and I feel that it is part of my job to 

ensure that this happens.  

Join our Team! 

 If you are interested in joining the Governing Board, then please contact the 
School Office, for further information. Or, please speak to a member of our 

Governing Board. Thank you. 

New Governor: 
 

We have recently           
appointed Miss Wright to 

our Governing Body. 
 

She has filled the  position 
of ‘Parent Governor’.  

 
We are sure she’s going to 
be a fantastic addition to 

our team.    

Meetings  

 

Full Governing Board —2/3/2023 
Mrs Refdern presented her Headteacher’s report. She 

shares lots of detailed information about school i.e.        
attendance levels, % of pupils with SEND, CPD received by 

staff, and lots more.  
 Finance— 16/3/2023 

Governors were asked to complete a Skills  Matrix. This 
allows us to see where our strengths are, and whether we 

need any training on certain areas linked to the role.  
Curriculum —18/5/2023 

Mrs Parker shared the Spring Term Data. She analysed it 
with Governors and shared the new term’s targets for each 

class.  
Governor Review Day—10/7/2023 

A fantastic day! Subject Leaders share all of the fantastic 
things we have achieved throughout the year! Go Team 

Whitgreave! 

Next Meetings: 

Curriculum—Thursday 5th 
October 

Finance—Thursday 12th 
October  

Full Governing Board—
Thursday 30th November  

We hope you have a 
lovely summer 

break. Stay safe!  
 

We look forward to 
seeing you in the 

Autumn Term! 


